
Lake Idlewild Utility Company 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF PASCO 

DOCKET N0.140171-WU 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING 

This statement submitted on December 12, 2014, affirms that on this day, the customer notice 

for the water rate tariff filing was mailed via US mail service to the customers of Lake Idlewild 

Utility Company (W.B.B. Utilities, Inc.). 

Troy Rendell 
Manager of Regulated Utilities 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED DEC 12, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 06715-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



Notice of Proposed Tariff Filing for W.B.B. Utilities, Inc. for Change in 
Customer Billing from Quarterly to Monthly in Lake County, Florida 

DOCKET NO: 
ORDER NO: 
ISSUED: 

DATE OF NOTICE - December 12, 2014 

140171-WU 
PSC-14-0681-TRF-WU 
December 9, 2014 

On September 4, 2014, W.B.B. Utilities, Inc. (W.B.B. or Utility) applied to the Florida Public 
Service Commission (Commission) for approval to change its customer billing from quarterly to 
monthly. Monthly billing provides timely information to customers concerning water usage. 
This information allows customers to actively conserve water usage and assist with the 
preservation of ground water. In addition, monthly billing allows customers to budget finances 
by receiving monthly billing, as opposed to every three months. 

Notice is hereby given that the Commission approved a change to W.B.B's. customer billing 
from quarterly billing to monthly billing by the above referenced order. The rates are effective 
for service on or after January 1, 2015. The Utility anticipates its final quarterly bill will be 
issued the end of December 2014 and the first monthly bill will be issued the end of January 
2015. 

Current Proposed 
Residential Service Billing Period Billing Period 

Quarterly Monthly 
Base Facility Charge by Meter Sizes 
5/8" X 3/4" $35.61 $11.87 
3/4" $53.42 $17.81 
1" $89.03 $29.68 
1 1/2" $178.05 $59.35 
2" $284.88 $94.96 
3" $534.16 $178.05 
4" $890.26 $296.75 
6" $1 ,780.52 $593.51 

Charge per 1,000 gallons $1.55 $1.55 

This notice was prepared by the Utility and approved by the Commission Staff for distribution 
by the Utility to its customers. If you have any questions about your bill, please contact the 
Utility at 888-228-2134. 




